
Over the past 15 years, PeaceHealth has invested more than 
$1 billion in Lane County, and we only plan to continue.

$1.25M donation and partnership with 

Eugene YMCA to improve health outcomes 
in Lane County.

The development of the PeaceHealth 
Oregon Institute for Nursing Excellence 
(INE) to support nurses in caring for  
patients and the long-range development  
of their careers.

Investment in new imaging equipment for 
Florence and Cottage Grove communities.

Renovation of the Rehabilitation Center 
in Florence.

Continued investments in Bushnell’s and 
Lane Community College’s Nursing and 
Respiratory Therapy programs to address 
current staffing challenges.

Plans to open new clinics, including a new 
pediatrics plus clinic at Valley River and a  
new family medicine clinic in Pleasant Hill.

Overview
We recognize this is a monumental moment for many of us as we begin 
the comprehensive process of closing the PeaceHealth Sacred Heart 
University District hospital.

As we make this transition, we want you to know that we will not 
waver from continuing to evolve our services in Lane County to ensure 
compassionate, high-quality care now and in the future.

In collaboration with our state and community partners and devoted 
caregivers and providers, we will navigate this change together, united 
in our shared goal to promote personal and community health for all.  

Creation of a new and expanded vascular 
surgery group.

Addition of Northwest Surgical Specialists  
to PeaceHealth Medical Group to expand  
our shared legacy of exceptional surgical  
care in Oregon.

$80M investment in a new 50-bed inpatient 
rehab facility in partnership with LifePoint 
Health, offering the region’s first traumatic 
brain injury unit.

Ongoing capital investments at RiverBend  
in critical advanced services only PeaceHealth 
provides, such as open-heart surgery, cardiac 
procedures, advanced stroke care, and  
regional trauma services.

Thank you for caring 
for our community, 
our patients, and 
each other. 

PeaceHealth is committed to serving the 
people of Lane County and plans to increase 
care and services over the coming years. 

Recent and future investments include:
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